

Le séminaire junior 2020 de l'AYF va devenir virtuel Samedi 23 Mai

The Central Junior Seminar Council would like to announce that:

JUNIOR SEMINAR 2020 WILL BE GOING VIRTUAL!

Although we are deeply saddened to inform you that we will not return to Camp Kon-O-Kwee this year, we are very excited to make history with you as we plan a holistic, online seminar experience for all of our junior and senior members during the same weekend. Virtual Seminar will take place on Saturday, May 23rd.

The Central Executive and the Junior Seminar Council has made the decision to go online for the first time in AYF history given the global outbreak of COVID-19. Our highest priority is the health and safety of all our membership. We understand that Junior Seminar weekend is one that members of all ages and from all regions look forward to every year, and that is why we are absolutely committed to making Virtual Junior Seminar a memorable experience.

Our savior, especially during this time, is still our collective power.

The day will still include engaging lecturers and topics, time to mingle with friends from other chapters, productive discussions, and interactive activities with all attendees. Those who attend will even receive a surprise gift! This event will be free of charge.

Registration will open on May 16th – one week prior to Virtual Junior Seminar. Members can register at any time until the start of the event!

The Junior Seminar Council is extremely hopeful that we can have a productive and exciting day. We encourage members of all ages to participate in the program that we will create over the next few weeks.

Lastly, please note that for any individual that had previously signed up, you will be fully refunded for your application via eventbrite.

We will continue to update you with any and all new information. If you have any qu